Friday 10th March 2023

And so we come to the end of another week, marking half way through this term already!

On Tuesday, we welcomed Mrs Christine Hawkes back to school to lead an assembly linked to this weeks value
‘Respect. On Wednesday, our Year 5 Bronze Young Ambassadors led an assembly with support from Inspire +
linked to the Kindness Awards, which well be trying hard to earn over the remainder of this school year - more
information to follow! A huge well done to Leah, Charlie, Ethan and Harvey who spent time practising their
words for the assembly and spoke confidently in front of everyone. On Wednesday, we also celebrated World
Maths Day, and the classes all participated in a range of maths activities throughout the day - see the class page
It has been a challenging end to the week with disruption due to the weather. I understand that, for many, it was
too difficult to safely travel to schoul this morning but for those staff and children who made it in, although a
different day, everyone seemed to enjoy themselves and I saw some fantastic ‘indoor* snowmen! I am also incredi-
bly relieved to see the sunshine now, so hopefully we can look forward to a warmer, week next week!

There is proposed strike action on Wednesday 16th and Thursday 17th March. Teachers are not obliged to provide
advanced natice of their decision to strike but as far as I am aware at this point, the school will be fully open next
week. If this changes, I will endeavour to provide as much notice as possible.
On Friday 17th March, it is Red Nose Day. Children are welcome to come to school wearing something red with
their uniform if they would like to, to mark the day. We will not be collecting donations to the charity in schoot
but please go to Donate | Comic Relief if you would like to make a donation.

This term, we are inviting quests to school to talk about their job rote as part of National Careers Week which falls
in March. If you are interested in sharing information about your own role and your journey to your career (as
well as being confident enough to share this with a group of excitable children), please do let me
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Hedgehogs Class

This week, the Hedgehogs had to be very quiet in forest school as we
were listening to bird song and waiting to spot some birds in our forest
schoot area. We noticed that there are many bird boxes and are hop-
ing that the birds chouse to lay their eggs in them when the weather
warms. We have been adding quantities together this week using a
range of different resources such as loose parts, numicon, dice, domi-
noes and cubes.

We have finished our story map of i
Jack and the Beanstalk and the
children have done so well retell-
ing this by heart. We made our
own story maps this week and next .
week we will begin to innovate this
famous story to add our own twist.
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Squirrels Class
World Maths Day

We had great fun on
Wednesday during
World Maths Day, the
children went into dif-
ferent groups and
moved around the are-
as of the classroom.
We were looking at
how maths is all
around us and linking
it to our current topic
of Childhood and they
played lots of maths

games with Mrs Foster. .
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We looked at how we
need maths in everyday life and when shopping and buying
toys. The children helped make our maths area into a toys
shop. We will be linking the teaching of money into the provi-
sion to help secure their understanding. Mrs Kerton got their

brains thinking by doing a variety of problem solving activities.




